## DLHY-RIDGE GOLF COURSE COMMITTEE Ridgefield, Connecticut

July 26, 1972

Please reply to: 168 Tackora Trail Ridgefield, Conn. 06877

Mr. Richard Gracy Gracy Services, Inc. Southbury, Connecticut

Dear Mr. Gracey:

The Dlhy-Ridge Golf Course Committee of Ridgefield assumes, you have abandoned the work you originally agreed to do.

This assumption is made due to the fact you left the work site during a meeting with the architect last Friday, the fact that none of your men have been working at the site since that time and your failure to call me as promised with regard to this project. Therefore, this letter will serve as official notice from our Golf Course Committee as cancellation of our part in this agreement.

Further, we request a new statement for your services.

The statement should be made out to the Town of Ridgefield, Dlhy-Ridge Golf Course Committee, Ridgefield, Conn. and sent to my attention.

We have also inspected the work covered by our specifications and find much of it incomplete. Many stumps still remain in all the fairways and none of the grubbing work has been started. Therefore, your bill for this portion of the work will not be paid in full. We are willing to settle with you for half the agreed amount of \$450 per acre, or \$225 per acre.

If you will send us a statement for this amount, we will approve it for payment.

Sincerely,

cc: Mr. Joe McLinden
Committee Members

Don Brooks Chairman
Dlhy-Ridge Golf Course Committee.